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Second Annual Acorn Festival at Malibu Creek State Park 
on Saturday, September 28

On Saturday, September 28, the second annual Acorn Festival will be held at Malibu

Creek State Park from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. The Malibu Creek Docents are sponsoring this

harvest-time festival in the park’s beautiful chaparral and oak woodlands. The park is located

four miles south of Highway 101 off the Las Virgenes/Malibu Canyon Road exit and eight miles

north of Pacific Coast Highway via Malibu Canyon Road. The park address is 1925 Las

Virgenes Road in Calabasas.

The festival will include fun, arts and crafts for children; crafts for sale; Native American

dancers; and live Blue Grass music and other entertainment. There will be a native wildlife

exhibit by the Wildlife Waystation and a show by the Nature of Wildworks, plus booths

highlighting the natural and cultural history of Malibu Creek State Park and information on the

environment, nature, and parklands.

Parking is $2 ($1 for seniors) – but entrance to the event is FREE. Visitors are advised to

wear sunscreen, a hat, and bring drinking water. 

For more information, contact Kristen Perry at (818) 880-0363.


